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From:
Sent: 03 May 2022 13:30
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment
Subject: Neighbour Consultation

Dear Sirs, 
REF: 22/0900/OUT   and 22/0902/FUL 
This development certainly shouldn’t take place before Hammersmith Bridge is opened,  the traffic is already 
horrendous and causing a lot of pollution. 
The amount of trucks and workers coming in to tear down existing premises and dispose of,  and even more trucks 
coming in with equipment and new materials will cause untold problems within the area and the noise and 
disturbance exasperated by the lack of Hammersmith Bridge.   Even with the bridge opened to traffic will cause lots 
of pollution and health problems in the area.    I object more to the problems caused by the tearing down and 
rebuilding than anything else.   How long will this take -  so many trucks will cause more problems with the Sheen 
Lane railway crossing.     I don’t understand how this can even be thought about without the access being 
addressed,  maybe only by boat. 
There are a lot of problems that can be foreseen with the application,  the end result is one thing but the 
beforehand problems actually achieving this will be unbelievable. 
Yours faithfully 
Lynne Cox  
81 Avondale Road 
London SW14 8PU 
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